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Police Vulnerable Sector Check Policy 
 

The Board requires all staff and all volunteers who have regular contact with the students to 
provide a Police Vulnerable Sector Check from the Regional Police Service. All new staff and 
regular volunteers will provide a Police Vulnerable Sector Check before they begin regular 
contact with the students. Any issues raised by the Police Vulnerable Sector Check must be 
resolved for the satisfaction of the Board of Hope Academy prior to regular contact with 
students. The Board of Hope Academy will reimburse the cost of the Police Vulnerable Sector 
Check process upon presentation of a receipt for the service rendered.   
 
Every five years, all staff members and volunteers will provide a new Police Vulnerable Sector 
Check. At the beginning of each school year all staff and volunteers, previously having 
submitted a Police Vulnerable Sector Check, will complete and sign an Offence Declaration 
Form. 
 
Also see: Child Welfare Policy on the school website. 

 


